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FIRST FACULTY MEETING THURSDAY 

Thursday, Oct. 27, is the day and 3:30 p. m. is the time for the first general faculty 
meeting of the year, Vice-President D. Ray Lindley announces. The place is the 
Little Theater (that's in Fine Arts Building, for you newcomers). 

Some very important items are to be discussed and every member of the faculty is 
urged to attend. Don't forget. 

OoooooooOoooooooO 

HAVE THAT PICTURE 11 TOOK11 FOR THE ANNUAL 

Dave Brown, editor of the Horned Frog, is asking the co-operation of all faculty 
and staff folks in getting "modern" pictures for the Horned Frog this year. For years 
now, annual editors have been forced to use faculty pictures made way back yonder. 

All you gotta do is go down to Orgain' s Studio, 705 1 /2 Main Street, look pretty for 
just a moment and the deed is done. There is no cost of any kind. The deadline for 
the faculty section, which is edited by Alice Buford and Ola Fay Crain this year, is 
Nov. 7. 

Incidentally, the department of public relations will profit by your having your picture 
made. They use the Orgain pictures of the faculty for all their public relations work 
and would appreciate having as recent photos as possible. 

This is one way we can "kill two birds with one stone" and it won't hurt much. How 
about it? 

ORCHESTRA CONCERT NOV. 1. 

Ralph Guenther announces that the first concert of the University Symphony will be 
given in Ed Landreth Auditorium Tuesday, Nov. 1, at 8:15 p. m. There will be no 
admission charge. 

The program will feature works of Mozart, Schubert and Berlioz. The Symphony 
does a swell job and you'll really enjoy the event. 

**** **** **** 



Faculty Bulletin - Oct. 26, 1955 
Page 2. 

UNITED FUND REPORT 

Estus Polk, chairman of Solicitation Committee, reports that some 116 members of 
faculty and staff have now contributed $1, 786 to the United Fund. That's pretty good 
but there are still a lot of folks who haven't come in. 

Remember, we have a big obligation to our community and it would be really swell if 
TCU could be 100%. If YOU haven't given or made a pledge, how about seeing Prof. 
Polk or any member of his committee right away. 

OoooooOoooooOoooooOoooooO 

HOMECOMING PLANS SET 

The Homecoming Committee, some 20 members strong, met at length this week and 
put finishing touches to plans for Nov. 18-20. Looks like the biggest event ever and 
'tis hoped all schools and divisions will start working on things at once. 

In a general way, the plan instituted last year will be followed again this time. The 
general program is as follows: 

Friday, Nov. 18: Open house in all classrooms and labs throughout the day. 
3:30 p. m. - Homecoming Parade downtown. 
6-8 p. m. - Group reunions (Ex-Lettermen, Journalism 

Exes, Business Exes, etc.) 
8:30 p. m. - Giant pep rally on steps of Library, followed 

by a snake dance to bonfire area on West Quad 
parking lot. 

9:15 p. m. - Bon Fire (plenty of fun). 
9:30-12:30 p. m. - Homecoming Dance, Student Center. 

Saturday, Nov. 19: Coffees and open houses in almost all schools and depart­
ments during morning. 

8 and 8:30 a. m. - Reunion breakfasts, classes of 1930 and 
1935 (honor class this year). 

11 :15 a. m. - Annual meeting and luncheon, Ex-Students 
Association, Ballroom. 

2:00 p. m. - Game with Rice. 
5-7 p. m. - After-game get-together, Student Center. 

Sunday, Nov. 20: Special services and recognition of returning students at 
a 11 campus churches. 

***** ***** ***** 
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NOTES ON FOLKS OF NOTE 

ABE MARTIN, the grid coach, got so worked up in the first half of the Miami game 
that Trainer ELMER BROWN had to give him a shot of oxygen at the half. It was 
that kind of game. 

MRS~ LEONARD LOGAN underwent major surgery on Oct. 17, but is now back home 
and doing fine. The campus wishes her a speedy recovery. 

O. JAMES SOWELL, new director of University Development, is a busy gent. Has 
spoken to East Side Kiwanis, Poly Lions, West Side Kiwanis and will be the main 
speaker at a retreat of the First Christian Church in Oklahoma City early in November. 

Eight of our folks will attend the meeting of the South-Central Modern Language 
Association at the University of Texas this weekend. They are JOHN HAMMOND, 
KARL SNYDER, BITA MAY HALL, LOUISE COWAN, M. L. CECIL, JEROME
MOORE, W. H. ROTHROCK and IRENE HUBER. 

E. L. PROSS was made vice-president of the Texas Speech Association at a recent 
meeting in Abilene. JIM COSTY was chairman of a panel on radio-TV problems. 
Dr. Pross will round up the program for next year's convention. 

Comes a card from the EMMET SMITHS in Paris, reporting they are taking three 
hours of French each day in the Sorbonne. There is only one other U.S. Fullbright 
scholar studying organ in France this year and only 15 musicians in all out of 234 
applications. Emmet says that prices, even on the student Left Bank, are pretty 
steep. 

***** ***** 

MUTINY GOES VERY WELL 

Drama division's presentation of the popular "Caine Mutiny Court" is a swell effort. 
Drew fine notices in the downtown papers. Walther Volbach and Bill Garber can take 
a deep bow. 

The presentation will run through Saturday night and if you haven't seen it, make a 
date. You'll like what you see. 

***** ***** 
LOUISE COWAN 1S BOOK TO BE PUBLISHED 

The LSU Press has accepted Louise Cowan's book on the Fugitive poets for publica- ✓ 
tion. Press officials had high praise for the effort reporting "the publication of this 
book would be one of the most valuable functions that could possibly be performed in 
the field of American literature and culture." Congrats, Louise. 

**** **** **** **** 
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EXCUSED ABSENCES 

The students listed below were absent from classes Thursday and Friday in order 
to attend a Field conference sponsored by the Permian Basin Section of the Society 
of Economic Paleontologists and Mineralogists. It will be appreciated if they are 
permitted to make up any work which they missed. 

David L. (Larry) Glass 
Frank C. Moody 
Aubrey Owen 

In order to participate in a football game in Miami, Florida, the following men were 
absent from classes on Thursday, Oct. 20 and Friday, Oct. 21.: 

Bill Alexander Vernon Hallbeck John Nikkel Ray Taylor 
Stanley Bull Norman Hamilton James Ozee Vernon Uecker 
Don Cooper Jerry Holland Hugh Pitts Jack Webb 
James Cooper Dick Laswell Harold Pollard Frank Windegger 
Henry Crows ey Jay Ray McCullough Gerald Redus Kenneth Wineburg 
Charles Curtis Virgil Miller Don Sanford Bob White 
Delzon Elenburg Lynn Mink, Trainer Jimmy Shofner Joe Williams 
Bryan Engram John Mitchell B. J. Stephenson 0' Day Williams 
Richard Finney Chico Mendoza Mack Strange, - Mgr. Bill Yung. 
John Groom Orville Neal James Swink 

In order to participate in a football game at Fort Smith, Ark. , the following freshmen 
were absent from classes on Thursday, Oct. 20 and Friday, Oct. 21: 

Sutton Allison Richard Fagan 
Pat Beckham Billy Farrington 
Bobby Bounds Lonnie Flory 
I. B. Childs Johnny Gregory 
J. D. Clark Rodemiro Gone:ales 
Gene Cook Joe Hickey 
Elton Couch Weldon Irby 
Gerald Cumpton William King 
William Culpepper Walter Ince 
James Dodson, Trainer Don Hubbard 
Hunter Enis Robert Hurst 

Allen Laurance 
Lonnie Leatherman 
Dan McCullough 
Bob Murray 
Pat Norwood 
Paul Pitts 
Ty Rampy 
Larry Roach 
Joe Robb 
Bob Roch 
Carl E. Rose, Asst. 

Coach 

James Sanders 
Joe Dale Selman 
William Sloan 
Frank Tyler 
Frank Wallace 
Doyle Walker 
Dale Walker 
Larry Lee Ward 
Mike Windsor 
Roger Shutt 
Gerald Hester, Mgr. 



TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH , TEXAS 

CHAPEL ANNOUNCEMENT

A native of Herteford, England will be guest speaker at the University 

chapel service Tuesday morning at 11 o'clock. He is The Rev. Thomas Sterck, 

pastor of Fort Worth's Matthews Memorial Methodist Church . . The subject of 

his sermon will be "Four Rules for Christian Living". The Chapel Choir will 

sing the anthem "Praise, My Soul, the King of Heaven" by Andrews. 


